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Whitefish Lake Institute Seeks Stewardship Award Nominations 
 
 
The Whitefish Lake Institute is looking to recognize individuals, businesses or 
organizations that took extraordinary measures in 2010 to protect the water resources 
of the Whitefish area for the benefit of all. Eligible nominees include those that have 
implemented on-the-ground projects that improve water quality or educational efforts 
that help foster continued stewardship of aquatic resources.  
    To nominate an individual, business, or group, go to the WLI homepage 
www.whitefishlake.org and click on the Stewardship Award icon. This year, the 
nomination deadline has been extended to January 15th, 2011. Please help us in 
recognizing those that help keep our water clean.  
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